
         October 23, 2019 
 
Dear All Saints Family: 
I said on Sunday there are moments in our faith journey 
where the urge to quit, the urge to give-up is so strong. Then 
after the service, as I shook hands with you, I remembered 
moments in your life when you could have thrown in the 
towel. But here you are Sunday after Sunday singing, praying, 
listening, praising, smiling, crying, baptizing, and sharing a 
meal. God bless you for your persistence.  
Pastor Eric 

 
Thanks to all who shared their culinary skills as we had a great Game Dinner Monday 
night!  
 
 
Trunk or Treat - October 28  6:30 - 7:30 pm 
Here is a fun and safe way to trick or treat. Bring your costumed children to the church parking 
lot where they can stop at decorated cars and pick up a treat or prize. 
 
Trunk or Treat Vehicle Participants 
There is still time to sign up to help by decorating the trunk of your car 
or back end of trucks or SUVs which we will park at the west end of the 
parking lot. We ask that you bring candy or prizes to hand out to the 
kids who come around. Pick up a flyer at the Welcome Center for more 
detailed information. 
 
 
Bring Some Warmth to Children in Need this Winter- Deadline is October 29 
Throughout the month of October, All Saints will be taking donations for new or clean, gently-
used winter coats/jackets, hats, mittens/gloves, snowpants and scarves for infants to 18 year-
olds. Please place items in the drop off boxes located in the narthex. Donations will be delivered 
to the Salvation Army Service Center in Burnsville. Thank you for your generosity.  Contact Cathy 
Bahls with any questions. 952-240-5794 or cebahls@gmail.com 
 

 

Annual Men=s Pancake Breakfast  
The All Saints= Men=s famous free-will pancake breakfast is Sunday, 
November 3. Serving will be from 8:30 -11:30 am. We'll have pancakes, 
eggs, sausage, ham, juice and coffee. Men please sign up at the 
Welcome Center to help. 
 

 

 

 

 

November is food shelf month. Help us fill up our donation crates located in the 

narthex. All non-perishable food items along with household items are welcome.  

No expired food please! 
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Free Math Help 
For anyone ages 5-105 interested in getting math help in arithmetic, algebra, geometry, 
trigonometry, pre-calculus, calculus, ACT or PSAT math prep, there will be free help 
offered in the Southeast corner of the Narthex from 10:30-11:30 am on Nov.17.  Bring 
questions, a calculator (if needed) and a pencil.  Math is for everyone, no stressing 
necessary. 
 
Call Tim Sauer 952-240-4337 or email tim.sauer@minnetonkaschools.org for a 
reservation.  Or feel free to drop in. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Be sure and put this on your December calendar we are bringing 
back the Christmas Progressive Dinner on Saturday, December 7. 
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